
 

Guthrie Township 

Hubbard County Minnesota 

Monthly Board Meeting Minutes 

October 6th 2015 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Guthrie Town Board held the regular Monthly meeting at the Town Hall at 8:00 p.m. on 

October 6th, 2015.  In attendance were Russ Nickerson (Clerk), Roger Corson (Supervisor), Michael 

Schmidt (Supervisor) and Kerri Jourdain (Treasurer) and Amanda Lofthus (Chair / Supervisor).  No other 

attendees were present at the meeting.  The Meeting was called to order by the Chair, and was opened with 

the pledge. 

 

The Clerk read the last month’s meeting minutes.  Corrections were made and the minutes were then 

approved.  The Treasurer gave the monthly financial report.  The Clerk indicated that his records balanced 

with the treasurers.  Mr Schmidt made a motion to approve the Treasurers report and Amanda Lofthus 

seconded it.   

 

OLD BUSINESS:  Culvert inventory:  The board discussed the importance of the inventory but decided to 

postpone further work on this project as it was felt that a better assessment could be made in the spring when 

the grasses were compacted from the snow and the ground would be more conducive to pounding stakes in a 

softer ground. 

 

Mr. Corson reported that he had called Gladen construction to add 4 to 6 loads of gravel on 450
th
, two loads 

on 440
th
 street and 2 loads on Roxbury.  The Board questioned whether this was completed or not and Mr. 

Corson stated that he would call again to be sure 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  Mike Schmidt made a motion to purchase a small snow blower for the Town hall.  Over 

the past few years, the snow has become a concern for the access to the meeting sign, the LP tank and 

general access by the public.  Roger Corson seconded the motion 

 

The next Regular Township meeting will be on Wednesday, November 11th @ 8:00 P.M. at the Town hall. 

 

Mr Corson made a Motion to Pay the Invoices and to adjourn.  Ms. Lofthus seconded the motion 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned.  Submitted by:   Russ Nickerson – Clerk 

10-13-2015  


